
From: Deborah Blinderman <Debbie@AffordableHousing.onmicrosoft.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 4:22:31 PM 
To: Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org> 
Cc: Joe Earp <Joe@AffordableHousing.onmicrosoft.com> 
Subject: Due dates - RFAs  
  
Hello Marisa – First, I hope you and your family are all healthy and remain so. 
  
I was wondering if there is any chance of an extension of the deadlines for the homeless, disabling and 
workforce RFAs?  We all appreciate the fact that we do not need ability to proceed forms, but with so 
many people now working from home the other processes are slowing down.  The third party 
commitments for LIHTC and Debt are taking longer due to the fact that those institutions are going 
through their own upheaval and turn-around time is not what it is normally.   
  
Just thought I’d check and again, I hope you and your family are well.   
  
Stay safe, 
Debbie 
  
  
Debbie Blinderman 
Affordable Housing Consulting, LLC 
1171 Braemore Way 
Tallahassee, FL  32308 
(305) 632.2511 
debbie@affordablehousing.onmicrosoft.com 
 


